
Our very first Summer Games, WOW! 

An event for everyone, an opportunity to socialize with neighbours 
and meet many other wonderful people in our community. I 
haven't cooked or washed dishes for a week, food was fantastic, 
my legs are hurting from dancing to all the live music 
(OK the 3Km run finished me off), and the weather could not have 
been better.  

We live in Condo 2 and the enthusiasm displayed by the Co-
chairs, Committee Chairs, Condo and Sport Captains and all the 
VOLUNTEERS was infectious. I understand it was difficult for Phil 
to cough out that Condo 2 had defended the Trophy and again 
been victorious, but we are all winners - this is an amazing 
undertaking and a wonderful display of a community coming 
together. 

Our thanks to all for making this a most enjoyable experience and 
to co-chairs, Wayne Burgess and Phil Bannon for your 
enthusiasm and dedication - it is sincerely appreciated. 

We look forward to future Summer Games, but more importantly 
enjoying this new Community we are a part of. 

Bruce & Nancy Forty




